
Rules Committee, 

If democracy is about the people's right to rule, than true democracy should give every person's vote 

equal weight in the election of a president. We need to retire the old and tired Electoral College 

system and implement a National Popular Vote system in its place. That is why I support 2927 and 

respectfully ask you to do the same. 

Donald Gall  
gall5685@centurylink.net  
1606 Best Lane, Apt. 2  
Eugene, Oregon 97401 
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